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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Queen’s Jubilee Non Uniform day 

To celebrate Her Majesty’s platinum jubilee, we will be holding a non-uniform day on the 
last day of the half term, Thursday 26th May. 
 
Instead of paying £1, we are asking for donations for our summer fayre. Suggested items 
are: 
 

 Tombola items 

 Toys and games 

 Bottles 
 
Please give any donation to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
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